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National Statement, during the 3rd UPR of Singapore
(12 May 2021)

Madam President,

Pakistan thanks Singapore for the presentation of its 3rd UPR report and commends its cooperation with the human rights mechanisms. 
We appreciate Singapore’s consistent efforts in implementing 2nd UPR recommendations. Some of the key steps aimed at advancing human rights include ensuring access to education and healthcare, providing social protection, building inclusive society and protecting migrant workers. Amendments in the Penal Code, Maintenance of Religious Harmony Act and Employment Act as well as enactment of Healthcare Services Act and Criminal Justice Reform Act are noteworthy developments. 
We also recognize Singapore’s efforts to protect migrant workers particularly during COVID pandemic through provision of healthcare and other services. 
We recommend Singapore to:

a) Continue taking steps aimed at building inclusive society and promoting harmonious coexistence without any discrimination on the basis of race, colour, religion or ethnicity. 
b) Sustain efforts to protect rights of migrant workers especially in dealing with COVID induced challenges. 
I thank you.

